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(L-R) Foundation Board members Joe Battista and Carole Bubb are inducted into the
Empire Club Project Chair DPG Joe Eppolito and Foundation President Lindy Marrazzo.
Pauline Maltaghati, PLG Lou Morse and PLG Ethel Gilloon also join the ranks.

(L-R) PLG Dave Vail and Mary Beth (Back) are proud  parents of the new Kaiser recipient
Susan Vail. PG Charlie Price and Governor Elect Glenn Hollins add their congratulations.

North Shore Kiwanis Club member/officers:(L to R) President Elect Dennis
Fontana, President Lawrence Benedetti, Long Island North Lt. Governor Jo Greene and
President Designate Veronica Horan join Governor Peter (center) for a scrapbook shot.

Mid-Year Conference Offered Education, Fun and Fellowship to Attendees

Mid-Winter attendees enjoy the diverse forums offerings about nutrition, membership,
retention, risk management, sponsored youth, running a successful club meeting,
Kiwanis: why we are here, Holt & Hoby, photography and PR. The forum evaluations
were amount the highest the District has ever had.

Kiwanis International and New York
District Education Chair Dr. Rosemary
DeJulio makes sure all Kiwanians find
their way to many informative forums
offered.

A new and very successful forum on
healthy lifestyles for ourselves and our
youth was offered this year. The facilitator
Palma Volina, Pres. of Yonkers East, filled
the room with interested Kiwanians.

Past International First Lady Mim Kaiser joins Governor Peter with Kiwanis International
President Tony Kaiser at the Governor’s Toast in the Safari Lounge.

Kiwanis International Foundation Past President Bill Martin (left) presents E.J.
Szulwach (center) with the Founder’s Eagle Award for this generous donation to KIF’s
Childrens Fund with the help of District Chair DPG Joe Eppolito.


